
 

John Warby Public School Newsletter             

 

WARBY NEWS 

'Happiness through Learning' 

Deans Road, Airds NSW 2560 

Ph: 4625 8140 

Email: johnwarby-p.school@ det.nsw.edu.au 



From the Principal 

 

Although it seems a little while ago now, it was great to catchup with so many of our families at our end 

of term community barbecue. We love having our community join us at school and this was just one 

example of us all coming together for the great kids at John Warby PS. Our Easter Hat Parade was a 

great success, as was the mega Easter Raffle run by our P & C. A great way of being involved in our 

school is by attending our P & C meetings. Our next meeting will be held in the school library on 

Wednesday 17th May at 9:15am. We hope to see you there. 

ANZAC Day  

Our school leaders recently led a very respectful assembly at school commemorating ANZAC Day and all 

of our students participated in learning activities that developed their understanding of the significance 

of ANZAC Day for all Australians. I was proud to march alongside our students and staff in the 

Campbelltown RSL Sub-Branch ANZAC Day March this year. I would like to thank these people for giving 

up part of their public holiday to represent our school. 

Winter Uniform 

Winter seems to have hit us quickly this week and on these cold days it is important that all of our kids 

come to school wearing our school jumpers and track pants to keep them warm throughout the day.  It 

is timely that I ask you to please make sure that all of your children’s jumpers are clearly marked with 

their full name to ensure we can return it to them if it gets misplaced. 

Mothers Day Stall 



One of our major P&C Fundraising events is happening this week, our Mothers Day Stall. There are 

presents ranging in price from $1 - $10. To ensure everyone gets the opportunity to buy a present there 

is a 2 present limit per child. The stall will be held on Tuesday and Thursday. 

Playground Changes 

Following on from the morning routine changes we implemented last term, we have been looking at a 

variety of ways that we can make our first and second break time a more engaging time for all of our 

students. I have conducted brainstorming sessions with many of our students and as a staff we have 

spent considerable time identifying areas that we can make improvements in. We will be trialling these 

new processes from next week and they will be discussed at the next P&C meeting. We will be 

monitoring the new processes and will be modifying them if the need arises. Please do not hesitate to 

contact a member of our executive team if you have any questions. 

Cross Country Carnival 

We are looking forward to our school Cross Country Carnival tomorrow with our first race scheduled to 

commence at approximately 12:00pm. The carnival is a full school event (K-6) and all students are 

expected to participate. Please make sure our children are wearing appropriate warm clothing as they 

wait for the race and appropriate footwear to allow them to run. Parents and carers are invited to come 

along and show their support for our wonderful athletes. 

Leave 

I would like to advise that I will be on leave from Friday 12th May through to Monday 22nd May. Mrs 

Murray will be relieving as Principal during this time. 

 

Troy King 



 

 



 

Term 2 - Week 3 

9 May 2023 

 

Troy King 

No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted - Aesop 

 

Wow, look at our wonderful writers in Kindergarten! 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



Cross Country is tomorrow (Wednesday 10 May), all permission notes 

need to be in first thing tomorrow morning.  If your student does not 

have a signed note, they will not be allowed to leave the school grounds.  

Race starts at 11.40am and parents are welcome to watch from 

11.40am.  Please come to the front gate. 

 



 



 



SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

HOURS 8.30AM - 3.15PM 

Please be aware that CASH is no longer accepted.  Preferred method of 

payment is Online which can be made via our school website “John 

Warby Public School” “Make a Payment” tab located on the top of 

webpage.  Any payments can be made ie Excursions, Uniforms etc. 

Uniforms must be ordered Online.  Please advise item and size needed 

and/or call the office the day before to place order. Uniforms are ready 

for collection on Tuesdays and Thursdays ONLY.   

Eftpos machine closes at 2.00pm daily and no transactions or 

purchases can be made after this time. 

SOCIAL MEDIA & COMMUNICATION 

 



1 - Social media can play a very important role in School Communication for Emergencies, to notify of upcoming events and 
excursions.  So that you are aware of all information, please download Skoolbag App and/or Facebook on your phone and 
Like John Warby Public School, as all of our Newsletters, Notes and upcoming events are posted on these media platforms.  

We often send notifications throughout the day.  Our school website also has this information.   
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